INVITATION
ACCORDING TO THE PROVISIONS OF PARA 1 OF ARTICLE 77 OF LAW 4307/2014
FOR THE ANNOUNCEMENT OF CREDITORS’ CLAIMS
OF THE COMPANY WITH THE REGISTERED NAME
“HELLENIC SHIPYARDS S.A.”
WHICH HAS BEEN PLACED UNDER THE PROCEDURE OF SPECIAL ADMINISTRATION
(ARTICLES 68 et seq. OF LAW 4307/2014)

%k %k %k %k %

The Special Administrator of the company with the registered name “HELLENIC SHIPYARDS S.A.”,
which is under the special administration regime, in accordance with the provisions of articles 68 et
seq. of Law 4307/2014

INVITES

hereby, all the creditors of the company “HELLENIC SHIPYARDS S.A.” (hereinafter, the “HSY”) to
submit announcements of their claims in two (2) originals, within a period of one (1) month as of the
publication of this invitation.

The announcements shall be submitted either in person or by a proxy or a duly authorized
representative with a special mandate, at HSY’s registered seat, Andrianoupoleos Street No. 87, P.C.
122 42, Aigaleo, Attica, from Monday to Friday at 10:00a.m. - 4:00p.m.

Following the above submission, creditors are kindly requested to send their announcements and
supporting documentation (scanned copies) via e-mail to the following e-mail address:
Specialadministrator@hsy.gr

The proxies or duly authorized representatives who will be present for the submission of the
announcement must present either a notarial power of attorney or a power of attorney duly signed
with an authenticated signature before a public or administrative authority, or via gov.gr.

The announcement shall be made in writing in Greek or English. If the announcement is drawn up in
another language, it shall be accompanied by an official translation in Greek. Creditors shall appoint,
by virtue of their announcement, a procedural representative in the region of the registered office of
the company under special administration. The announcement shall be accompanied by the
supporting documents evidencing the claim (either original or an officially certified copy).

For the creditors’ convenience, it is recommended that the announcements are drawn up in
accordance with the template of Article 55 of Regulation (EU) 2015/848 of the European Parliament
and of the Council of 20 May 2015 on insolvency proceedings, which is available on the company’s
website https://hsy-under-special-administration.gr/blogs/.

For any information, creditors may contact the representative of the special administrator, namely
Stefanos Papadopoulos (tel.: +30 212 107 0020 | e-mail: Specialadministrator@hsy.gr).

Aigaleo, 18.04.2023

The Special Administrator
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